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I am in support of using dogs on pushing back these predators back into the 

woodlands. They're preying on livestock, pets, humans right on our for steps with no 

fear of guardian animals, human interaction or protective measures people are using. 

They need to know that they have a territory that is off limits and a territory that is 

safe for them.  Their numbers have been allowed to grow throughout the years and 

they need to be thinned. Please reconsider the use of hunting dogs to push them 

back.  Ronda White 


